
March 18, 2021 

In support of SB 212 

 

Chairman Hilderbrand and Members of the Senate Public Health and Welfare Committee, 

Please support SB 212. It is a God-given right for parents and guardians to make health decisions for 

their children under the age of 18 years old. Support the freedom and rights of our families to make 

their own healthcare decisions! Take the power to mandate healthcare decisions from one government 

official.  

 

Sincerely,  

Jesseca Naputi 

Wichita, KS 


